
 
 
We want to thank all the people who are on the front lines of fighting the COVID-19. 

Your sacrifice and exacting, tiring work are greatly appreciated. Thank You!    

 We want to thank everyone in our parks for their unselfishness during this rough time. 
   It is amazing, wonderful, and heartening to see how we have reached out to one another 

   in kindness, and thoughtfulness. Whether you are getting supplies, or even just calling one  

   another, it certainly displays our unselfishness nature, showing that we are in this together. 

   In the Parkwood Manor; thank you to all the people, not only making masks, but also  

   giving them to everyone. These wonderful energetic, hardworking people, who include  

   Mable Heath, Sue Davis, want you to know that they have made over 200 masks with a  

   filter sewn in and are washable. Please call Mable Heath 765-425-1006 and let them know  

   if you are in need of one. Mable Heath and Sue Davis would also like to thank everyone    

   who donated elastic and material needed to make these masks.  

   We also would like to highlight just a few of the amazing members of our community. 

  Thank you, Sue Davis and Julie Malenke for handing out papers to each house with  

   their phone numbers in case anyone was in need of anything. Dot Bigelow and   

   Mable Heath for going around and handing papers to put in the window for people  

   living alone, Green (for all is good), Yellow (if you need anything), and Red (means  

   help). Then they drive around the park a few times a day to keep a watch for those in need. 

   A special thank you to Mable and Bob Heath, Frances Remy, and Wilma Elliott for  

   making Easter dinner and delivering it to all the people living alone and on their own. 

   Some other inspiring ideas; Felicia Higgins puts birthday and/or anniversary signs  

   on the celebrant’s yards. The Malenke’s have used chalk for signs in their driveway to    

   leave uplifting messages. What wonderful ideas. 

   Mable Heath said that they are looking forward to a Memorial Day Golf Cart Parade on      

   Sunday, May 24th, at 4:00 pm. 

   In the Parkwood Oaks; Special thanks to Judy and Rich Haendel, Robin Staples, Mary    

   Ann and Gary Sibley, Annette Barrows and Lorraine Cumm.  

  Again, thanks to all for all you do. Do you know of someone you would like to give a    

  special shout out? Then please send me an e-mail to kdhelsy@aol.com. 

   

 


